From: earswickclerk@aol.com
To: "melanie.farnham@york.gov.uk" <melanie.farnham@york.gov.uk>
CC: "gary.frost@york.gov.uk" <gary.frost@york.gov.uk>
Date: 03/11/2021 23:49
Subject: Fwd: Earswick Parish Council and A1237 Development
 
 
Hi Melanie 
 
Sorry but could you amend item 5 on the Parish Council's list of queries please.
 
It should read:
 
5. A copy of the feasibility, analysis and design reports in respect of siting the new carriageway to the south of the existing A1237 between Monks Cross and Little Hopgrove, and also to the south of the existing A1237 between Earswick and Haxby roundabouts. 
 
Many thanks
 
Joanne
 
Joanne Fisher
Clerk to Earswick Parish Council

-----Original Message-----
From: earswickclerk@aol.com
To: Melanie.Farnham@york.gov.uk <Melanie.Farnham@york.gov.uk>
CC: Gary.Frost@york.gov.uk <Gary.Frost@york.gov.uk>
Sent: Wed, 3 Nov 2021 20:11
Subject: Re: Earswick Parish Council and A1237 Development
Thanks Melanie. 
 
Glad you are ok.  Still standing here!
 
Look forward to hearing from you.
 
Kind regards
 
Joanne
 
Joanne Fisher
Clerk to Earswick Parish Council

-----Original Message-----
From: Farnham, Melanie <Melanie.Farnham@york.gov.uk>
To: Parish Council Earswick <earswickclerk@aol.com>
CC: Frost, Gary <Gary.Frost@york.gov.uk>
Sent: Wed, 3 Nov 2021 17:08
Subject: RE: Earswick Parish Council and A1237 Development
Hi Joanne
 
Yes, all well here.  Hope you are ok too?
 
Thank you for your e-mail which I acknowledge receipt of.
 
We will work through the points you have raised and respond in due course.
 
Kind regards
Melanie
 
 
Melanie Farnham | Senior Project Manager - Major Transport Projects
m: 07879 808313 | e: melanie.farnham@york.gov.uk 
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